
Spring has finally sprung – the sun is shining, the days are
longer and we enter the season of growth, renewal and
hope. This could not be more true for Brighter Days Care,
as we continue to grow and expand. It has been a busy start
to the year and it is hard to believe we are already in April! 
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We had a wonderful time celebrating St Patrick’s Day at our March coffee
morning. Guests took part in a game of Broody’s Bingo and then put their
celtic knowledge to the test with an Irish themed quiz. Guests also enjoyed
delicious refreshments – the Irish Whiskey cake was a solid favourite! 

ST. PATRICKS DAY COFFEE MORNING 



SAVE THE DATE

With Spring upon us, it is much easier to get out and about with clients, and we
love seeing what you have been up to....

GB and Natalie enjoyed
afternoon tea at Wilton
Garden Centre

OUT AND ABOUT!

CA and Cheryl visited
some local alpacas 

Melyssa took CA to
meet her horse
Prince

HS and Lisa have been
getting their steps in
with countryside walks

You can find out
more from the 
day here:

 https://vimeo.com/1060454786

The next coffee morning will be our Easter event and is being held
on Wednesday 16  April at Evergreen Cafe in Amesbury. There
will be an Easter quiz, a bonnet parade and Easter crafts.
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We would love to see you there, everyone welcome!

PROVIDERS UNITE

AB enjoying
some
pampering
from Christina

ALWAYS LEARNING
We take staff development seriously to
ensure we always provide the highest
standard of care. Here are some of our
wonderful carers doing dementia training.

Emma, Bev and Dylan took to the
streets of London to take part in
the Provider Unite Day of Action,
fighting for fairer funding for
Social Care to protect our NHS!

https://vimeo.com/1060454786
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